
I strongly oppose SB 2360. 

Not only does it fly in the face of the First Amendment, it takes away my right as a parent to decide what 

my child reads and puts that choice in the hands of people I don’t know and may not share my values. 

No one is being forced to read books they don’t like or approve of – why penalize libraries for making 

them available to the people who do want to read them? 
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Grand Forks, ND 


